
 
 
Dear E.T. Hamilton Families, 
 
This year we will be utilizing a NEW communication app called “Remind.” 
This is one way we will be sharing dates of events, sign up information, and 
reminders! This is a free, secure app that can be downloaded to any 
iPhone or Android device which will allow for us to communicate easily 
with you via secured text-messaging. Your personal contact information is 
not visible to us or the school. 
 
Signing up for HPFA messages on Remind is easy.  Just follow the instructions 
below! 
 
 
 

 


